
 

HUMBOLDT COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

NOTICE OF VACANCY 

PURSUANT TO CALIFORNIA GOVERNMENT CODE SECTION 54974 

 

 

Date Posted: January 10, 2023 

 

 

 THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT, BEING THE  

APPOINTING BODY OF COUNTY COMMISSIONS/COMMITTEES/BOARDS AND 

COUNCILS, DOES HEREBY DECLARE THAT A VACANCY EXISTS ON THE HUMBOLDT 

COUNTY HUMAN RIGHTS COMMISSION.  THE VACANCY IS THE RESULT OF THE 

RESIGNATION OF COMMISSIONER EDDIE MORGAN.   

 PLEASE CALL 476-2390 TO HAVE AN APPLICATION EMAILED TO YOU. 

APPLICATIONS MAY BE SUBMITTED TO THE HUMBOLDT COUNTY CLERK OF THE 

BOARD AT 825 5TH ST., ROOM 111, EUREKA.   

 

 THE PERSON APPOINTED TO THIS BOARD WILL BE REQUIRED TO FILE A 

STATEMENT OF ECONOMIC INTEREST AS REQUIRED BY THE FAIR POLITICAL 

PRACTICES COMMISSION OF THE STATE OF CALIFORNIA. 

 

 

 

 

 

TRACY DAMICO 

Deputy Clerk of the Board  

 
Posted:   Humboldt County Courthouse 

               Eureka Main Library  


